
 
 

Where are our hedgehogs? 
 

Wednesday 18
th

 March 2020 at 7.00pm 
at the Summercourt Community Village Hall, TR8 5DY 
– note NEW VENUE just off the A30 near Mitchell/Fraddon 

 

 
 

Hedgehog by Dr Pat Morris  

 

Professor Fiona Mathews will discuss the latest evidence on the conservation 

status of hedgehogs in Britain, and assess what we know, and what we need 

to find out, about the causes of their decline. 

Fiona is Professor of Environmental Biology at the University of Sussex and 

Chair of The Mammal Society. She warns that hedgehog numbers could have 

dropped by as much as a half over the past five years, and heads up a major 

new survey into their current population levels. 

Hot drinks and home baked cake also provided 

Members: £1.50      Non-Members: £3.00  
 

To book please contact Email: Gemmahaggar@gmail.com 

You will receive confirmation of your booking. Please note new venue! 

mailto:Gemmahaggar@gmail.com

